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This legislation is appalling! Once again the government is discriminating 

against the people in the community who struggle to survive. Where, oh 

where is the compassion? The government are there for the people, have 

the decency to respect the lives of those who have gone before us! My 

daughter in law passed away when her children were 5 and 7 year old. 

When they are 30 and 32 they will hear of their mothers remains being 

exhumed! This is just GREED! Where is the compassion? 


